
Letter to Editor  

September 6, 2020 

 

Vote all the way down the ballot! This is a particularly important election year. Like 2020, this election 
will be quite different. It will mean life and death to many things as we know it. Our way of life is at 
stake and that includes the environment and racial justice. No matter the outcome of the election 
results, we will remember this election forever.  

I ask that you go all the way down your ballot and vote on the State and Local issues. The State and Local 
issues and people up for office are important to your everyday life. I ask that you vote Claire Levy and 
Marta Loachamin for the two Commissioners seats that are open. I am particularly interested in County 
Commissioners race for District 2. Marta Loachamin is a hard worker who has been involved in the 
community for over 20 years. She has brought people together which makes us more connected 
and better prepared to confront changes and adversities.  COVID-19 is a crisis and Marta is 
uniquely poised with experience supporting families after the Economic downturn in 2008 as 
well as her work as a Resiliency Specialist after the 2013 Flood, to help with recovery work and 
planning when she is elected in November 2020 to be part of the new leadership team of 
County Commissioners.  Her work to uplift Cultural Brokers and connect experts to local 
government and organizations will make a significant difference as our local community 
rebuilds. 

Again, please vote all the way down the ballot! And vote for Marta Loachamin. 
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